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STANFORD UNIVERSITY
STANFORD, CALIFORNIA 94305

DEPARTMENT OF HISTORY

June 25, 1982

Dear Maria Amélia,

I received your good letter in response to my own, and I was deeply moved
by it. I shall always cherish the memory of my friendship with Sérgio.

Now the Hispanic American Historical Review has asked me to write a
commemorative piece on Sérgio. I believe that I have all the main
bio-bibliographical information, as well as the interestimg interview
with Richard Graham that was published in the same journale.

What I would very much appreciate from you would be a few informal lines

about the works that Sérgio was preparing at the end, and what the
publication plans are. According to the interview with Graham, he was
writing a two-volume study: O pAssaro e a sombra and A fronda praetoriana.
This was as of May, 198l1. I would much like to tell my readers the state
of these manuscripts and any plans for publication. Also the status of

any other projects.

As I wrote you, I had hoped to visit Sdo Paulo in early June., Now the
conference (run by Bolivar Lamounier and IDESP) has been postponed to
AuxkAugust 31-September 3, and I do plan to attend. I look forward to

the chance of paying you a visit,.

With warmest wishes to you and all the family, in which Emy joins,

Um forte abrago do

Hoa—




